
ANNOUNCEMENT – MMS BAND! 

OUR FIRST PERFORMANCE OF THE YEAR! 
 

We’re going to play for a MHS Football Game! 

 
 

Friday, September 27th   

Meet at MHS at 4:00 (Game starts at 6:30) 

We will have a short rehearsal with the HIGH SCHOOL, then have a dinner break 

We should be done by 9:00 

(students are expected to stay through the end of the game) 
 

All students will need: 

Instrument 

Music 

Flip Folder 

Lyre (percussion does not need this) 

(Supplies are available at Music and Arts in Manchester and other music stores.) 
 

What to wear: 

Top:  Anything Blue and/or White 

Bottom:  Blue jeans/dark pants on the bottom 

Bring a jacket if necessary (but we’ll cross our fingers for warm weather!) 
 

Food Details: 

Students should bring a sack dinner (and/or eat before they come) 

Snacks may be available for band members during the 3rd quarter. 

 

Parents – Please join us!  It should be lots of fun! 

Please let me know if you would like to help chaperone: 

  holly.levine@sau26.org 

424-6289 ext. 3310 

GO MERRIMACK! 


